HOPE SPRINGS UPDATE | WINTER 2020



DEAR HOPE SPRINGS BELIEVER,

I hope each of you are staying safe and healthy as we close out a truly unprecedented year. In the thick of the holiday season and with the New Year upon us, I wanted to share some great news with you, our earliest supporters, before the word gets out...!

I am thrilled to share, we have completed our Capital Campaign, raising \$2.5 million to build HOPE SPRINGS thanks to each of you and in large part to a recent donation from the William N. Pennington Foundation.

Because of supporters like you and the generosity of partners including The Nell J. Redfield Foundation, an anonymous \$400,000 matching gift, the City of Reno, Draper Family Foundation and SilverSummit HealthPlan,

HOPE SPRINGS will open January 2021 and provide sustainable short-term housing, and intensive support services for our community's most vulnerable.

steppingstone to safer, healthier, more stable living for 60 to 90 people each year. Not only will Hope Springs improve lives and help HOPES meet our mission to create a healthier community, it will provide significant cost-savings to our community. We have determined

it will cost \$14,226 to provide bridge housing and wrap-around services for one individual on our campus and through providing shelter, wrap-around care and resources to our residents, an approximate \$1,281,120 public costs will be saved in our community in the first year alone.

HOPE SPRINGS is the beginning of new possibilities and solutions to one of our most challenging issues here in northern Nevada and throughout our country and we simply could not do this without you. In a year full of stress, anguish and hardships, I am especially grateful to you for believing in the possibilities of the future good we can bring to our community and for lives we will change together.

We look forward to welcoming you for a Grand Opening in mid-January, which will include onsite and virtual elements. Details will be forthcoming. Until then, Happy Holidays to you and yours.

With Deep Gratitude and Sincere Admiration,

SHARON CHAMBERLAIN

Chief Executive Officer
Northern Nevada HOPES



THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS

William N. Pennington Foundation

















Robert Z. Hawkins Foundation















Gary and Carrie Carano Helen Close Foundation
Sandy Raffealli